HOSPITAL DISTRICT URBAN DESIGN FORUM MEETING MINUTES
Kaiser Building, Heyer Room

2045 Franklin Street, Denver, CO

Tuesday November 24, 2009

5:30 pm

In attendance were: Al Davis, John Collison, Lynn Moore, Jep Seman, Jim Wiseman, Charles Brantigan, Michael Henry, Molly Markert, Deirdre Oss, Carla Madison and Paul Benington.
The meeting was called to order at 5:30pm. The minutes were read and approved as written.

Most of the meeting was in discussion of the elements of the new campus zone with Deidre Oss from the Planning and Development Department. She is one of the writers of this part of the code. She was provided with an analysis of the current draft by Lynn Moore with an additional analysis carried out by Charles Brantigan. A lively discussion was enjoyed by all.

Attention then turned to redevelopment of the Children’s campus. Jep Seman, speaking on behalf of the Sisters, tells us that their solution to fending the property will be permanently installed chain link fence with green fabric. This will be done without rips in the fabric. It is anticipated that this will be completed in one and a half to two months. As far as the redevelopment is concerned, it has largely been placed on hold pending the results of the health care reform legislation and the economy. The Sisters commit to maintaining the lawns and existing vegetation, but when something is going to be done with that site has not been determined.

There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned.

Charles O. Brantigan, MD, FACS

Chairman, Hospital District Urban Design Forum
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